
SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (BUDGET)  JANUARY 18, 2005

COUNCIL BUDGET 
(ITEM 3, BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING OF JANUARY 11, 2005)

Recommendation

The Budget Committee recommends: 

That this matter be deferred for discussion with Members of Council. 

Report of the City Clerk, dated January 11, 2005

The City Clerk requests direction respecting the 2005 Corporate Council, Mayor and Councillors 
budgets. 

Purpose

To present the 2005 Corporate Council, Mayor and Councillors budgets for consideration. 

Background - Analysis and Options

The attached draft budgets for the Corporate Council (Attachment #1), Mayor and Councillors 
(Attachment #2) are submitted for consideration.  The base budgets have been brought forward 
from 2004.  The Mayor has requested an increase to accommodate newsletters, conference 
attendance and an allowance for increased part-time staff assistance which has been included in 
the attached 2005 Draft Operating Budgets. 

Council approved an equalization factor in 2003 to equalize funding to provide a more consistent 
level of service for constituents deemed necessary because of the substantial difference in 
population across the various wards.  The equalization calculation is included in Attachment #3 
and the individual budgets have been adjusted accordingly in the attached 2005 Draft Operating 
Budget. 

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council.  

Conclusion

It would be appropriate that direction be provided respecting the Corporate Council budget, 
Mayor and Councillors budgets and application of the equalization formula. 

Attachments

Attachment #1  Draft Budget – Corporate Council 
Attachment #2  Draft Budget – Mayor and Councillors 
Attachment #3  Equalization Calculation 

Report prepared by:

John D. Leach, City Clerk 




































